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LEGAL NOTICE - PUBLISH ONCE 
 
The Wilton Inland Wetlands Commission took the following ACTION on March 30, 2022 
 
GRANTED with conditions, Wetlands Application WET#2783 – CATES – proposed removal of five dead trees 
at 248 Cannon Road, Wilton CT (Assessor's Map#21 Lot #13-6) 
 
GRANTED with conditions, Wetlands Application WET#2774 – PORRAZZO – “emergency” culvert 
replacement at 85 McFadden Drive, Wilton, CT (Assessor's Map #85, Lot #28). 
 
GRANTED with conditions, Wetlands Application WET#2764 – KELLY – proposed pond dredging at 20 
Deepwood Road, Wilton, CT (Assessor's Map #110, Lot #26). 
 
The full record of the Commission’s action is available for public review at its offices in the Town Hall Annex at 
238 Danbury Road, Wilton, CT. 
 
Dated this day 12th of April, 2022 at Wilton, CT 
 
PUBLISH in the WILTON BULLETIN April 14, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Penelope Koechl 
Secretary 

 


